
 
 

 

 

 NOTICE TO MARINERS  
 

Ipswich Lock Gate Maintenance 

 

UTC ☒ BST ☐ 

 

Mariners are to be informed that engineering works within the Ipswich Lock gates is to be undertaken. 

This work will be conducted from- 

0800 Tuesday 25th March 2025. 

The works will require the lock to be closed to all traffic. 

The works are scheduled all day however there is a possibility these works will be concluded earlier. 

Mariners requiring more information should contact ONS on VHF CH68 to receive updates.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Divisional Assistant Harbour Master East Anglia 

14 March 2025 
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